
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

September 20, 2024 

 

Dear CMB Alumni: 

 

On behalf of the University of Louisville School of Music and the UofL Bands, we would like to cordially 

welcome you back to campus for Homecoming on Saturday, October 19th at Cardinal Stadium.  The Cardinals 

will face off against ACC foe Miami University; game time is yet to be announced. 

 

If you have not already done so, please complete the event registration on our website at www.UofLBands.com 

(special events/alumni band). We are THRILLED to have the Alumni Band back and thank you for giving of your 

time and talent to perform at halftime. Your presence will be meaningful not only to the CMB, but also our at-

large UofL community.  Beginning with our inaugural Alumni Band event in 2022, we believe this will become a 

cherished tradition for many decades to come. 

 

You are also welcome to join the Cardinal Pep Band during select basketball games this season. These dates occur 

during the Holiday break for U of L students—your participation WILL have an impact!  Information concerning 

dates and opponents will be coming your way soon! 

 

We look forward to seeing and hearing you all on October 19th!  Music for the performance in PDF will be sent 

via email in the coming days.  

 

GO CARDS! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     
            Jason P. Cumberledge, PhD    Brad Rogers 

            University of Louisville     University of Louisville 

            Director of Athletic Bands    Assistant Director of Athletic Band 
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